
From: Baldeh, Samba  
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 6:23 PM 
To: Perez, Nikki; Nelson, Cory Cpt 
Subject: Re: New Liquor Applications in your district - Jan 2021 ALRC 
 
Captain Nelson is right. I will not support a new liquor license for this area. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Alder Samba Baldeh 
MCC - District 17 
Email: district17@cityofmadison.com 
Phone: 608-501-1424 
www.cityofmadison.com/council/district17 
 
 
From: Nelson, Cory Cpt  
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 10:03 AM 
To: Perez, Nikki; Baldeh, Samba  
Cc: Gary, Jamar  
Subject: RE: New Liquor Applications in your district - Jan 2021 ALRC 
 
This area is already struggling, I am not sure a new liquor store is the best idea.  They have not reached 
out to the MPD as of now.   
 
 
From: Perez, Nikki  
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 9:41 AM 
To: Baldeh, Samba; Nelson, Cory Cpt  
Subject: New Liquor Applications in your district - Jan 2021 ALRC 
 
Ald. Baldeh and Capt. Nelson, 
 
The following new liquor application will go before the January 20, 2021 ALRC and February 2, 2021 
Common Council: 
 
Public Hearing - New License 
Bains Brothers LLC • dba 7 Seas Liquor  
1763 Thierer Rd • Agent: Kanhia Lal 
Class A Liquor, Class A Beer 
Aldermanic District 17 (Alder Baldeh) • Police Sector 631 
View Attachments: Legistar 63493 
 
Best, 
 
 
Nikki Perez, WCMC 

mailto:district17@cityofmadison.com
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district17
https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4737157&GUID=D2319727-4B6B-4AA7-9758-82C06F483BF0&Options=ID|Text|&Search=63493


Madison City Clerk’s Office 
City-County Bldg, Room 103 
210 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
Madison, WI 53703 
TEL: (608) 266-4601 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 
 
www.cityofmadison.com/clerk 
Twitter: @MadisonWIClerk 
“We exist to assist.” 
 

http://www.cityofmadison.com/clerk
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